David Elmore

Subject: FW: 6/2021/0882/VAR 101 Brookmans Avenue Brookmans Park Hatfield AL9 7QG
Variation of condition 10 (drawing numbers) on planning permission
6/2019/2313/FULL

Attachments: eCon_Martin Hicks.pdf

From: Anita Parry [mailto:Anita.Parry@hertfordshire.gov.uk] On Behalf Of Ecology

Sent: 03 June 2021 17:55

To: David Elmore <d.elmore@welhat.gov.uk>

Subject: FW: 6/2021/0882/VAR 101 Brookmans Avenue Brookmans Park Hatfield AL9 7QG Variation of condition 10
(drawing numbers) on planning permission 6/2019/2313/FULL

** WARNING: This email originated outside the WHBC Network. Please be extra

vigilant when opening attachments or clicking links **

Dear David,

Any substantial removal of beech hedgerow or other native trees/bushes for these gates should be compensated for
with new native species planting elsewhere in the development scheme, in an appropriate location within the site or
to infill any gaps in the boundary.

Regards,

Anita Parry
Ecology Advisor
Hertfordshire Ecology

d Landscape, Ecology, Archaeology & Design Services
Hertfordshire Growth & Infrastructure Unit, Environment & Infrastructure Dept, Hertfordshire County
Council
County Hall, Pegs Lane, Hertford, SG13 8DN Postal Point: CHN109
T: 01992 556149 (Internal: 26149)

To contact the Hertfordshire Ecology team, please direct enquiries to: ecology@hertfordshire.gov.uk Or phone
01992 555220
Providing ecological advice to Hertfordshire's Local Authorities and communities

Due to coronavirus, the office is closed and all members of the team are working remotely. The ability to
access voicemails and return telephone calls is therefore limited. Please send an email to the above
address instead. We will get back to you as soon as possible.



